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05/05/2022 

MRS kelly bartholomew 
17 woolgoolga street ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

I firmly believe putting a child care centre so close the roundabout, right across from a busy 
bus stop on a narrow main street is dangerous. It is dangerous for cars driving past, residents 
parking, but most of all, the children getting in and out of cars on such a busy road are at risk. 

I urge you to reject this proposal yet again. 

Thank you. 
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